
PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS ON
THE IRR OF RA 10606 

The Philippine Health Insurance Corporation (PhilHealth) will hold simultaneous public 
consultations on the proposed Implementing Rules and Regulations of RA 10606 or “An Act 
Amending Republic Act No. 7875, Otherwise known as the “National Health Insurance Act”, 
in NCR, Baguio, Cebu and Davao on September 6, 2013.

Interested stakeholders are invited to attend and express their views and suggestions. For 
details, please contact the following:

NCR (NCR and South Luzon areas)
Venue:  Crowne Plaza Manila Galleria, Ortigas Avenue corner ADB Avenues, Quezon City
Contact Person: Ms. Joy Maligat
Contact Number: (02) 637-6237

Baguio (Northern Luzon area)
Venue:  Pines View Hotel, Legarda Road, Baguio City
Contact Person:   Mr. Nolan Sabling
Contact Number: (074) 444-5345

Cebu (Visayas area)
Venue:  Quest Hotel and Conference Center, Archbishop Reyes Avenue, Cebu City
Contact Persons:  Ms. Nellie Marie Banzon and Mr. Stephen Leuman Yap
Contact Numbers:  (032) 233-7521; 233-3287; 234-2541

Davao (Mindanao area)
Venue:  Royal Mandaya Hotel, Palma Hill St., Davao City
Contact Persons:  Ms. Germaine Tan and Ms. Ma. Terese De Jesus
Contact Numbers:  (082) 295-2133 and 295-0151

The draft IRR may be downloaded from www.philhealth.gov.ph for reference. Registration 
will start at 9:00 a.m.
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